
THE WORSHIPFUL COMPANY OF GLASS SELLERS.

THE GLASS SELLERS LEEMING BOWL.

Following the Livery Court Meeting held in June 2019, a crystal bowl

was produced to be called The Glass Sellers' Leeming Bowl. This is

to be awarded annually to the top student of 100 Squadron, which 

has been awarded the contract to train aircrew for fast jets. There 

will be four students with two courses per year, each lasting six

months.

The bowl was presented to the Squadron on 19th September 2019.

The bowl will be kept in the Officers' Mess and a small copy will be

awarded to the winning student each year, probably at the Glass

Sellers' June Court Dinner.

The winners are:

2020 Flight Lieutenant L McQuade

Flight Lieutenant E Stark

Flight Lieutenant D Watmough


